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8235 DOUGLAS AVENUE, SUITE 1201

DALLAS, TEXAS 75225 708 APR 23 M 1= 82
Tel: 214-691-9436
Fax: 214-691-9419 070 FARMINGTON, N
April 21, 2004

30-045— 0658 1]

Mr. Stephen Mason

Petroleum Management Team
Bureau of Land Management
1235 La Plata Highway
Farmington, New Mexico 87401

Re: NMNM-060402A (WC)

%’j 3162.3-2 (7100)
ﬁ Dear Sir:

ful®

A

>~

’2 We attempted to recomplete in the lower Dakota but were unsuccessful in our attempt.
We are evaluating a completion attempt in the Fruitland but have not reached a conclusion.
We would like to continue this study for an additional 180 days.

We plan on drilling a new well in this section this summer. We feel it will tell us which
Fruitland strata is productive and permit us to recomplete this well.
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